Catholic Diocese of Ndola

MEMO

To: Vicars Forane
All Priests
All Religious Men and Women
Parish Councils, All Youths and All Lay Faithful in the Diocese

From: Director - Pastoral Programmes

Ce: Bishop’s Office
Diocesan Senior Management
Diocesan Youth Chaplain & Diocesan Youth Executive
CEO - Radio Icengelo

Date: Friday, 5™ August 2022

Subject:  Diocesan Youth Day (DYD) Celebration 2022

This serves to inform and invite you all to the celebration of the Diocesan Youth Day
(DYD) for all youths in our Diocese for the year 2022. The celebration will begin with
Mass and then followed by several events that have been line up by the Diocesan Youth
Office.
The said celebration will take place as follows:

Date:  Saturday, 13"" August 2022

Time: 10:00hrs

Venue: Nkana Stadium — Kitwe

The main celebrant of the Eucharist on the day will be His Lordship Rt. Rev. Dr.
Benjamin Phiri, JCD, Bishop of Ndola. All Priests are reminded to bring with them
white vestments to be used during the celebration of the Mass.

Furthermore, all Parish Priests are being reminded that they must ensure that the youths
coming from their respective parishes use the approved mode of transport, that is, only
buses and no use of trucks and vans is allowed as directed by the Bishop. Further, they
must ensure that all the Covid — 19 preventative measures are adhered to correctly: All
youths must come masked up.
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